
 
 
TO:         ALL PRINCIPAL INVESTIGATORS, NURSES, AND DATA MANAGERS 

 
FROM:   NRG-DT001 Translational Science Co-Chair 
               Michelle A. Rudek, PharmD, PhD 

 
DATE:    March 17, 2020 

 
RE:     PROTOCOL NRG-DT001 – COVID19: Analytical Pharmacology Core Laboratory Closure 
 

 
Mandatory Specimen Submission for Pharmacokinetics and Pharmacodynamics from Serum and Plasma 
Samples 
 
The Analytical Pharmacology Core Laboratory at The SKCCC at Johns Hopkins will be closed due to 
COVID19 effective Wednesday March 18th, 2020 until further notice.  
 
Since shipments may not be prepared nor arrive prior to Tuesday March 17th, 2020, please do not ship 
any samples to the Laboratory despite the terms stipulated in the protocol as no one will be present to 
receive these. The plasma and serum samples can be stored at -70⁰C until they are ready to be shipped. 
 
Thanks for your understanding and cooperation during this unprecedented time.  If you have questions, 
please contact Dr. Rudek (mrudek2@jhmi.edu).   
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